5/17/2021 Scam?

Subject: Scam?

Date: 5/14/2021 7:40:21 PM Eastern Standard Time

From: lsauer@btfny.org

To:



Buffalo Teachers Federation, Inc. 271 Porter Avenue Buffalo, New York 14201 (716) 881-5400 www.bifny.org President, PHILIP RUMORE

May 14, 2021

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers

FROM: Philip Rumore, President, BTF

RE: Scam?

We are awaiting confirmation that the correspondence most teachers received relating to a company, Kroll, providing free services relating to the hack on the District. Please take no action until the District confirms that this is not a scam. We have asked that the District notify you regarding this.

The District has just responded to us that the "Kroll" correspondence is not a scam. You will be receiving correspondence from the District.

PR:su

Buffalo Teachers Federation, Inc. | www.btfny.org





Buffalo Teachers Federation | 271 Porter Avenue, Buffalo, NY 14201

<u>Unsubscribe btfnyp@aol.com</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by Isauer@btfny.org powered by



Try email marketing for free today!